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The Secretary,

LONDON

S/S "ALTAI MARU"

Dear Bir,

With reference to your letter of the 24th August
regarding the outstanding Surveys on the above vessel, I
have to inform you that I have now received a letter from
Messrs, Osake Shosen Kaisha in which they state that she
will not be back at a home Port until November next, when
she 1s to be broken up,

1 am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,
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